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In the early morning hours of Saturday, June 22, 2024, the Lone Tree Police Department 
received a 9-1-1 call from an 18-year-old male, stating he had been shot in the shoulder.  
Officers responded to the area of a gas station near Lincoln Avenue and Commons Street 
and located the victim.  The victim stated two suspects got into his car and one of them 
shot him while they were in the Heritage Hills neighborhood.  The two suspects then left 
the area on foot.  The victim was transported to Sky Ridge Medical Center.  Officers 
notified the on-call Investigations Team and they responded.  At 3:55AM, a Code Red 
message was sent out by the Lone Tree Police Department in the area around where the 
incident occurred as a public safety precaution.   
 
As officers and detectives investigated the incident, it was discovered that a group of 
people, including juveniles and young adults, were at a residence in the 9500 block of 
Winding Hill Way.  There was an altercation between several males who were inside a 
vehicle parked near the residence and that is when the victim was shot. 
 
The involved parties were contacted inside the residence.  Two juvenile males were 
arrested and booked into a juvenile detention facility for several charges to include 
Attempted 2nd Degree Murder and Robbery.  Neither of the suspects nor the victim live in 
the City of Lone Tree.  A firearm was also located and collected. The victim has since 
been treated and released.  This appears to be an isolated incident between associates and 
there is no danger to the public. 
 
The Lone Tree Police Department wishes to thank all their agency partners who assisted 
in this incident to include the Parker Police Department and the Douglas County Sheriff’s 
Office.                                          
         
  
 


